July 21, 1997

BY FACSIMILE

Nicki Kuckes, Esq. Miller, Cassidy, Larroca & Lewin 2555 M Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20037-6400

Re: Interview with Herbert J. Miller

Dear Ms. Kuckes:

Thank you for your letter of July 16 confirming that the interview with Mr. Miller will be on August 7 at 1:00 p.m. You are welcome to come to our offices at 600 E Street, N.W. (Room 207). If you would prefer, we would be willing to come to your offices. Please let me know your preference.

Although we do not expect to be showing many documents to Mr. Miller, we will send copies of those we anticipate showing to him before noon on August 6.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

T. Jeremy GunnGeneral Counsel andAssociate Director for Research and Analysis

cc: John C. Keeney, Esq.
Acting Assistant Attorney General
Criminal Division

Carlotta P. Wells, Esq. Civil Division